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King Street Public School

Works notification

3 May 2021

Dear parents/carers,

Further to our works notification issued 30 April 2021, the remediation work at King Street Public School has
been safely completed by a licensed asbestos contractor.,

The works were conducted in accordance with the Department of Education’s Asbestos Management Plan and
SafeWork NSW requirements.

All air monitoring samples collected have returned results consistent with normal air guality (i.e. <0.01 fibre/mL).
Swab samples collected from school bags that were in the vicinity of the work (rooms 1009 and 1013) have
returned safe results and will be returned to students.

Testing has been completed to ensure the area is fully remediated. The school has received a clearance
certificate and the area is open to students and staff. We will keep you informed if further material is found which
reguires removal.

The health, safety, and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work,
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